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December 8, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Please excuse our delay in answering your letter of
October 27.

We are very happy to learn of your receiving our
signal there, and this letter will confirm your receiving
our programs as you stated in your letter., The announcer
is Carroll Wynn, rather that Harold Wynn.

I spent four months in Columbus, Nebraska, from
September 1949 through January 1950, I well remember
those 22° below zero mornings while walking to KFSK in

Columbus.
Sincerely yours
ack R. Reeves
Mana ger
JRR/mpr

THE QUALITY RADIO SERVICE

Of The Greater Sherman-Denison Area



